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From The Principal
Greetings Spartan Families!


I hope everyone is having a summer full of adventures and fun! It has been a busy summer at
Southwestern Elementary. We have welcomed new staff members, worked to get the building ready to
welcome our students, and started planning engaging and meaningful learning experiences. The staff
is ready for a fantastic 2022-2023 school year!


I am honored to be leading a school with such hard working students, an extremely dedicated staff,
and a supportive school community. I have enjoyed meeting many of our students and their families,
and I look forward to meeting more as the school year begins. I am dedicated to maintaining open
communication with the Southwestern community, and my door is always open for conversation and
input. Call, email, or stop by any time!


The school office is now open daily from 8:00-3:00, so please let us know how we can help as you
prepare for year!


Sincerely,
Mrs. Hoeing

August 2nd From 5:00-6:00!



Please join us on August 2nd to meet your child's teacher, bring in school supplies, and to enjoy an
ice cream social! Teachers will be in their classrooms from 5:00-6:00, and PTO will be serving ice

cream in the cafeteria from 5:00-7:00!



New Student Registration!
If you are new to Southwestern, or you have a kindergarten student, please stop by during New
Student Registration. New families will have an opportunity to get their children fully registered for the
2022-2023 school year, and kindergarten families will be able to complete the registration process and
receive their SnapCodes.


Please call the Southwestern Elementary office if you are unable to attend New Student Registration
to make an appointment to come in and complete the process.



Picture Day for Southwestern Elementary School is scheduled for Wednesday, Aug 10.
This event's Order Code is 69163TF.



Order your child's pictures at https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry


Teaching Assistants and Substitutes Needed!
Do you want to work the same schedule as your children? Do you enjoy working with kids?
We have openings for teaching assistants and substitute teachers. Apply online at
www.swshelby.k12.in.us

Southwestern Elementary School
3406 W 600 S

Shelbyville, IN 46176
(317)729-5320

http://www.swshelby.k12.in.us/

